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Dear Committee, 

 

I am in opposition of HB 2025. This bill puts an unacceptable tax burden on all the 

people of Oregon. In the current economic environment, this is not the time to 

implement an addition $1 billion tax burden on Oregonians. Rather than asking for 

the people to hand over money, ask ODOT and government leaders to be 

accountable for their spending and show where the current funding is going. Is it 

going to essential transportation projects or to feel good projects. I have very little 

confidence in Oregon’s ability to manage tax payer dollars.  


